
REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS30948C1 / H0584

The proposed legislation would eliminate the twice-yearly switch to Daylight Savings Time, and would
take effect in coordination with at least two other neighboring states which are enacting similar legislation.
Remaining on Standard Time would reduce numerous health and safety risks associated with changing clocks
in spring and fall.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no immediate impact on the state's budget.

Contact:
Representative Joe Alfieri
Representative Jeff Ehlers
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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